Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 11:03 AM
To: Simon Tregurtha

Subject: RO4 Thrifty Qil, 3400 San Pablo, Oakland
Simon,

As we discussed by telephone today, the above referenced case is in the process of a case closure review. Pending the
completion of the closure review, groundwater monitoring may be suspended at this time. Further regulatory direction
for the site will be provided upon completion of the closure review.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




